

# Denton C.P. School Newsletter





www.denton.e-sussex.sch.uk contactus@denton.e-sussex.sch.uk

## **Better Never Stops**

18th May 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome to the end of another sunny week - one more to go before half-term.

## **Dates for Next Week:**

Monday 21st May: Year 6 Safety in Action at Newhaven Fort

**Tuesday 22<sup>nd</sup>:** Book Swap (see below)

**Thursday 24th:** Starfish Class assembly (9.10am)

Friday 25th: Last day of term

And beyond...

Monday 4th June: Term starts for all pupils

#### Year 6 SATs

Congratulations to all our Year 6 children who have slogged their way through SATs this week! They worked incredibly hard and we are all very proud of the effort they put in.

### Book Swap: Tuesday 22<sup>nd</sup> May

Send your child in with an unwanted book (they can bring up to three and should be in good condition) and they will be able to swap it for another. It would be fantastic if every child is able to participate as each class will have the opportunity to browse our ever-growing collection before swapping their book. Thank you to Mrs Kimmelman and her merry team of helpers for organising this.

#### **School Uniform**

Embroidered school uniform (jumpers, cardigans and polo-shirts) is available from Tesco F&F. A link to Tesco F&F is available from the *Parents' Info, School Uniform* page on our school website. (Class photographs for all pupils are Thursday 7<sup>th</sup> June, by the way!)

I hope you all enjoy a lovely weekend.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Guy Walsh Headteacher